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communication in the wake of COVID-19 and our new reality of remote learning. In the last 

month, more than 60 conversations and 1,300 text messages have been logged in the 

Mentor Collective app between mentors and mentees. I am proud of our students and 

alumni for coming together in this way. I am grateful to those faculty, staff and alumni who 

have been supporting our students through mentoring during this difficult time. 

MILLERSVILLE RECOGNIZED FOR SUSTAINABILITY EFFORTS 

Our efforts to create a cleaner and more sustainable community continue to be recognized 

both nationally and internationally. In March, Vice President Guilbert Brown, Sustainability 

Director Chris Steuer and myself were scheduled to travel to Barcelona, Spain to present at 

the Second Annual GUNi International Conference on Sustainable Development Goals for 

Higher Education. While we could not make the trip because of coronavirus, we created a 

video presentation highlighting the Lombardo Welcome Center’s energy savings, which led 

to the creation of the Positive Energy Fund. Money from utility rebates are used to support 

faculty, staff and student-led projects that contribute positively to local and global 

communities. 

All of these achievements have earned Millersville University numerous awards and 

underscore our commitment to sustainability as we joined the world this week in celebrating 

the 50th anniversary of Earth Day. 

From installing new energy-efficient lighting at the Ware Center to managing a campus 

apiary, to sharing the success of the first zero energy certified building in Pennsylvania, our 

faculty, staff and students work every day to be good stewards of the Earth. 

I invite you to join them in reflecting on all that our collective environmental consciousness 

has achieved these past 50 years and in sharing statements of hope for a sustainable future. 

You are encouraged to send your statement to sustainability@millersville.edu and see other 

statements at https://www.millersville.edu/sustainability/events-and-activities/earth-day-

2020.php. 

EPPIIC COMPASSION FUND SUPPORTS STUDENTS IN NEED 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) has created unprecedented challenges for all members of our 

community—most important our students who had to transition to remote learning for the 

remainder of the semester. This change has created an immediate need to assist students 

with difficult personal circumstances. I am glad to report that the EPPIIC Student Compassion 

Fund was formed to fill this gap. 
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